
 

         17th January 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I am delighted to inform you that our Year 6 children have been invited to spectate in 

the National Cycling Championships 2020 at the National Cycling Centre, 

Manchester. This is a prestigious competition which I’m sure the children will find 

extremely enjoyable.  

The trip will take place on Friday 24th January 2020. We will be leaving school at 

approximately 9:45am (where we will be travelling to our destination by tram), and 

returning to school at approximately 3pm. For this trip, your child will require a 

packed lunch and must wear full school uniform. If your child normally has a 

school meal, and you would like school to provide a packed lunch for them on that 

day instead, please let the school office know by Tuesday 21st January. I do ask if 

your child can come to school with their packed lunch in a disposable bag on the 

day of the trip. 

As we are travelling to the National Cycling Centre by tram, the cost of the trip will 

be £1 per child. Please can all consents and contributions be made via ParentPay 

by Tuesday January 21st. If you have any difficulty in doing this, please contact the 

school office. 

I have no doubt whatsoever that all of the children will thoroughly enjoy this trip 

especially as this year is an Olympic year.  

Thank you for your continued support.  

Mr C. Knight 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


